# THORNBURY TOWNSHIP, CHESTER COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS WORK SESSION

## MINUTES -May 3, 2016

The Thornbury Township Board of Supervisors' Work Session was called to order at 6:00 p.m. in the Thornbury Township meeting room. In attendance were Supervisors Robert Anthony, Chairman; and Jim Benoit, Vice Chairman. Also in attendance were Judy Lizza, Township Manager, Teresa DeStefano, Township Secretary, and Kathy Labrum Township Solicitor.

### **DISCUSSION ITEMS:**

1. Town Center Snow Maintenance Contract Extension: SM Landscaping

Judy Lizza mentioned that the Snow Removal Contract is up for renewal and SM Landscaping has one more extension for approval.

- 2. Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with Cheyney University; Bulk Salt Storage Facility
- 3. Resolution 2016-14 Authorizing the Township Manager to Execute the MOU with Cheyney University

Judy Lizza mentioned that the MOU will be up for approval at the next Board meeting

#### **OTHER MATTERS:**

#### ADJOURNMENT:

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m.

Bob Anthony announced that an Executive session will be held at the conclusion of this meeting to discuss Real Estate issue.

Respectfully submitted,

Téresa DeStefano

Township Secretary